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OP – Survey about the new building: 

Have you say ! 

 

We are pleased to note that the management of the Office follows up the topics 

raised during the meeting with the signatory unions. 

Indeed, a survey ‘how did you get here today’ has been launched and is open 

up to the 15
th
 July. 

The purpose is to gather data on how the Office’s staff travel to work, data 

to be used in the search for a building to replace Mercier. 

Use the opportunity to say your word on 

http://surveys.publications.europa.eu/formserver/po/mobility.html 

. 

 

Isabelle Wolff 

 

Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg  

 

Jean-Marc Dehoy 

 

FFPE – U4U 

 


